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Adding a tax on new tires is a huge burden on families who are just trying to survive. 

Not only does it affect them when it comes to their personal vehicles, it is also going 

to drive the cost of goods up. When businesses acquire a new cost, such as a tax or 

fee, they have to raise their prices to cover that difference. This will once again drive 

up the costs of everything that is distributed by truck, which is every single product on 

the store shelves. Thank you for your time.  


